CURRICULUM  COMMITTEE
December 1, 2010

Present:  Acklin, Carney, Cedar Face, Pittman, Slattery, Armstrong, Smith, Thorpe, Walsh

The meeting began at 4:05 p.m.  The minutes from the November 17 meeting were accepted.

Honors in History/Political Science
The committee discussed revisions that had been incorporated into the proposal since the last meeting, and agreed that the changes clarify what is required to achieve honors in these majors.  Armstrong initiated a discussion of how to handle H sections for courses—should these be submitted on New Course Proposal forms?  A modified form based on the Graduate Council Split-Level course form?  Irregular registration form?  Thorpe will revise the split-level course form so planned H sections can be proposed through those.  There will still be times when an H section needs to be established for a particular student.  The Honors program may be changed in the future, so some of these measures may not be permanent.  Cedar Face/Carney moved to adopt the new language in the departmental honors program for History and Political Science.  The motion passed 5Y/0N/0A.  The revised proposal will be sent to the History/Political Science department and Honors Council for review.
HST 320
A new course has been proposed, Religion in America (HST 320). It has been approved for Strand J in University Studies.  After discussion of the merits of the course, Pittman/Slattery moved to approve this course; the motion passed 5Y/0N/0A.

Political Science
These curricular changes were part of the History/Political Science catalog change packet.  There are two course modifications and some changes to requirements.  Pittman/Carney moved to approve the political science catalog changes; the motion passed 5Y/0N/0A.

Next term
During winter term the committee will meet on Friday afternoons at 2:00.  Thorpe will work on completing the catalog change summary in December.  The goal is to send out the agenda a few days before the Friday meetings, so committee members have enough time to review the materials before the meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
